From: To: Janet Leong

FW: DCC statement - settlement Subject:

Date: Tuesday, 13 September 2016 02:30:52 p.m.

Attachments: image001.png

From: Arlene Goss

Sent: Tuesday, 30 August 2016 9:51 a.m.

To: 'Hamish McNeilly'

Subject: RE: DCC statement - settlement

Dear Mr McNeilly,

Official information request for BACHOP ESTATE Correspondence

I refer to your official information request dated 30-May-2016 for correspondence between staff regarding the settlement between DCC and the estate of Brent Bachop. I apologise for the delay in providing a response.

In response, Dunedin City Council did not receive a settlement from the estate of Brent Bachop, so staff have checked and found there is no correspondence.

The council had a \$1 million fidelity insurance policy with QBE and received a \$1 million dollar pay-out under that policy. Our insurer QBE then took recovery action against the estate.

If you wish to discuss this further with us, please feel free to contact Sandy Graham, General Manager Strategy and Governance, on 03 477 4000.

Yours sincerely **Arlene Goss** 

**Arlene Goss Governance Support Officer Dunedin City Council** 

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000 Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz









Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Hamish McNeilly [mailto:hamish.mcneilly@fairfaxmedia.co.nz]

**Sent:** Monday, 30 May 2016 1:20 p.m. To: Graham McKerracher: Andrea Jones Subject: Fwd: DCC statement - settlement

## Afternoon.

I'm probably a bit late on this.

I am requesting under the Official Information Act all correspondence between Dunedin City Council staff concerning the settlement between Brent Bachop's estate and the DCC.

Kind regards,

## HAMISH McNEILLY

**Dunedin Bureau Chief** 

E hamish.mcneilly@fairfaxmedia.co.nz | M (027) 458 4605 Fairfax Media, The Edgar Centre, 116 Portsmouth Dr, Dunedin, 9012, New Zealand



----- Forwarded message ------

From: **Andrea Jones** < <u>Andrea.Jones@dcc.govt.nz</u>>

Date: 20 May 2016 at 15:24

Subject: DCC statement - settlement

To:

Hi everyone

Here's a statement from DCC Group Chief Financial Officer Grant McKenzie:

Representatives of the Brent Bachop estate and the Dunedin City Council have met in relation to issues arising from the Citifleet investigation.

All outstanding matters between the parties have been resolved and settled under a confidential settlement. No further comment will be made.

## **Thanks**

Andrea Jones Communications Team Leader, Council Communications and Marketing Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 474 3433

Email: andrea.jones@dcc.govt.nz

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

If this message is not intended for you please delete it and notify us immediately; you are warned that any further use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this material by you is prohibited.

The information contained in this e-mail message and any accompanying files is or may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, dissemination, reliance, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail or any attached files is unauthorised. This e-mail is subject to copyright. No part of it should be reproduced, adapted or communicated without the written consent of the copyright owner. If you have received this e-mail in error please advise the sender immediately by return e-mail or telephone and delete all copies. Fairfax Media does not guarantee the accuracy or completeness of any information contained in this e-mail or attached files. Internet communications are not secure, therefore Fairfax Media does not accept legal responsibility for the contents of this message or attached files.